
  

 

20MPH REQUEST 
      

 
Request to make Upper Farringdon a 20mph area 

Denise Maughan 
Farringdon Parish Council 

 



Upper Farringdon currently has a 30mph speed limit. It is used by residents, visitors to the pub and church, couriers, Farm vehicles, HGVs, 
delivery drivers, school bus to name some. It is also used as a cut through to Selborne (and the A3). There are 4 streets which have NO 
pavement: The Street, Hall Lane, Crows Lane and Gaston Lane. These lanes have blind corners and narrow areas. Church Road is the only 
road in Upper Farringdon to have a pavement, but this covers less than half the actual road length (                   )  Upper Farringdon is used 
by lots of walkers, horse riders, cyclists and families (often with dogs and young children) who use these roads, as there is no alternative, 
it is dangerous given the speed limit of 30 mph. We also have no street lighting, which makes it even more dangerous when it is dark, 
especially in Winter when darkness falls much earlier.  

We would ask for your help in applying for Upper Farringdon to be made into a 20mph on road safety grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Street:  

 

Hall Lane:  

 

 

 

 

The 30mph limit starts on this corner 
on Hall Lane coming into Upper 
Farringdon (from 60mph).  



Crows Lane:  

 

 

 

Gaston Lane:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Church Road 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The ONLY section of 
pavement in Upper 
Farringdon 


